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Pattaya Orphanage & School for the Deaf
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For more information about the Pattaya Orphanage. please contact us at:

Box 300 Pattaya City Post Office, Chonburi 20260, THAILAND
Location: 384 Moo 6, Sukhumvit Highway Km 144,
Naklua, Banglamung, Chonburi 20150,
Thailand. g
(+66) (0) 38 423468, (0) 38416 426
Fax: (+66) (0) 38 416 425,(0) 38 716 204
Email:‘info@thepattayaorphanage.org

Website: www.thepattayaorphanage.org
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How wonderful for the children at the Pattaya Orphanage to meet and greet the kind gifted OZOMATLI Music Group on 16 May 2009!

At the courtesy of the U.S. Embassy in Bangkok, the orphaned babies and toddlers were visited by the artists, and about 140 older children

and deaf students enjoyed viewing, dancing and interacting with the band during the Youth Outreach Assembly Performance held at the main auditorium of the

Orphanage. Some additional 300 attendants included children and students in the care of Father Ray Foundation, and guests from within Pattaya City. Special

thanks to Khun J.P., Khun Cynthia and Khun Kelly from the U.S. Embassy, and all the friendly Ozomatli artists, for making the event so memorable for the kids.

All the children at the Pattaya Orphanage expressed their gratitude
towards Mr. & Mrs. Neville Krogh, and the representatives of the United
Group Limited, Hong Kong, during the party's visit and presentation of
250,000 Baht in support to the procurement of motivation materials for
the Therapy Room for deaf and orphaned children. The generous
donation was raised from the spring charity dinner event held by the staff
of the United Group Ltd. in Hong Kong. Sincere appreciation for your
kindness and the lovely pizza meal and fried chicken for all of us. Khop

Khun kha/khrap.

CONGRATULATIONS from all of us at the Pattaya Orphanage... to Miss
Kattareeya Promarin (Kat), former resident of the Pattaya Orphanage, as
she graduated from Hawaii Pacific University, Hawaii, USA, in early May
2009 with Master's Degree in Business Administration. And also for
Kaninsap Maliwan (Kanin) and Sapohlahn Poompooang (Oh) following
their graduation from Darasamutr Business Administration College in
Chonburi with Certificates in Vocational Education, majoring in Sales. It's
a wonderful and memorable day for the proud graduates and we wish

them happiness and success in their next step. Cheers!




